Cpl Lynch

continued from page 1



Photo by Anthony Sole Motorcycle Clubs led the funeral procession as friends, neighbors and citizens line the streets to pay their respects.

A memorial tribute remains on the corner of Chester Street and Windermere Avenue in the Village of Greenwood Lake. The highly visible trailer, which has been painted black, serves as an oversized sympathy card. Residents linger to read and write something to express their sense of loss. Here many citizens extend their humble words of comfort to Scott's widow, Tanya Lynch, his parents, brothers, in-laws, and extended family.

For one West Milford resident, it was a painful reminder of the period when his older brother served in Vietnam.

The family has requested that memorial contributions be made to one of the following: The Lance Corporal Scott Albert Lynch Memorial Fund; the Wounded Warrior Project, 7020 AC Skinner Parkway, Suite 100, Jacksonville, FL 32256; or the Fisher House Foundation, Inc. 111 Rockville Pike, Suite 420, Rockville, MD 20850-5168.